
 

TERM 4 2022 

 

7 November 

Science Roadshow 

(Yr4– Yr8) 

 

11 November 

Wakatipu High 

School Y8        

Orientation Day 

 

15 November 

Wakatipu Zone 

Triathlon            

(Pp 17 November) 

 

BOT Meeting 

Dates 

22 November 

13 December 

 

20 November 

Art on the Green 

 

15 December 

End of Year         

Prizegiving 

 

Term 4 End 

16 December 

 

School News                         

Term 4 Issue 2                                  
1 November 2022 
 
Several of our Year 5 - Year 8 students attended the Small Schools         
Triathlon on Wednesday 26 October. Congratulations to our Year 8 team 
(Ally, Malachi and  Dylan G.) and our Year 6 team (Sienna, Pippa and 
TeAaliyah) who are going on to the Wakatipu Zone Triathlon on Tuesday 
15 November. 
 

On Thursday 27 October Glenorchy School participated in the Great New 
Zealand Shake Out Day. We held an earthquake drill at 9:30am in the 
morning at the same time as many other schools and businesses t      
hroughout New Zealand did. Unfortunately the wet weather meant we    

didn’t hikoi to the Bible as we had planned to, and will now do this at    
another time when we are able to fit it into our timetable. 
 

A reminder that all our Year 4 - Year 8 students will attend the Science 
RoadShow in Queenstown on Monday 7 November. Thank you to all those 

Year 4 - Year 8 parents who have replied to the email sent out over the 
weekend indicating whether you are able to provide transport. If you   
haven’t replied to this email, please do so as soon as possible as we still 
need one more parent help for this. 
 

This is advance notice that teachers in our school will be attending a paid 
union meeting on Tuesday 22 November to discuss the progress of          
negotiations for their collective employment  agreements, the proposed 
unified public service pay offer and their Wāwāhi Tahā | Time 4 Tamariki 
campaign. 
 

This campaign aims to win smaller class sizes, more support for high 
needs students, better recognition of cultural skills, greater job security for 
our essential relievers and to fairly value and recognise the work of    
teachers.   
 

Glenorchy school will aim to ensure the least disruption to children's 
learning while upholding the right of teachers to participate in their union 
meeting. We will remain open on Tuesday 22 November, but the normal 
classroom programme is not likely to resume until the afternoon block due 

to the travel time involved. 
 
Student of the Week 

Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie 
 



 Term 4 2022 

 

 

KIA ORA 
 

Term 4 year 7&8 night activities are 
now live on our website.  

 
Sign up quickly to avoid missing out on 

these epic activities.  

 

View this email in your browser  

https://mailchi.mp/edacec58b68c/march-newsletter-12149477?e=5782ec8f00

